
F. No. 232/SSC-CR/1-2019/Selection Post 
Government of India 
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34-A, M. G. Marg, Civil Lines, Prayagraj – 211001. 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

Subject:- Advt. No. Phase-VII/2019/Selection Post – Extension of last date for submission of 
representations –reg. 

 
Rejection Notice for Post Cat. No’s CR10119, CR10319, CR11119, CR11719, CR11819, CR11919, 

CR12019 & CR12319 of Selection Post Phase-VII/2019 was uploaded on website of SSC (CR) on 
26.06.2020 and enlisted candidates were advised to submit their representation, if any on e-mail id:  
selpostvii.2019@gmail.com till 06.07.2020. Many of the candidates have already submitted their 
representations. However, seeing the present COVID situation it has been decided to provide one more 
chance to all the candidates who could not submit their representation till 06.07.2020. Accordingly all 
such candidates who want to submit their representation can do so by 17.07.2020 on e-mail id: 
selpostvii.2019@gmail.com.   

 
Candidates need to understand that this is the last opportunity being given to them. No more 

opportunity will be given after that. 
 
 

Dy. Director (CR) 
Date:- 08.07.2020. 
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